
‭W.H.E.E. Preschool‬
‭5400 South Yosemite‬
‭Greenwood Village, CO 80111‬

‭W.H.E.E. Preschool Fundraiser Donation Request: 2024 Auction‬

‭Thank you so much for your consideration in donating to the 2024 W.H.E.E. Preschool‬
‭Spring Auction fundraiser! Our annual auction will be held on April 5, 2024 - April 7, 2024.‬
‭W.H.E.E. would greatly appreciate a donation from your business. All money collected‬
‭from the auction goes directly back into the school and the classrooms.‬

‭Walnut Hills Early Education (W.H.E.E.) is a local preschool dedicated to the mission of‬
‭guiding young children to be our future leaders. To accomplish our mission, W.H.E.E.‬
‭provides a comprehensive approach to education that addresses the needs of the whole‬
‭child. Early education is essential to helping children function in our increasingly complex‬
‭society. W.H.E.E. needs your help to guide our children into tomorrow.‬

‭By donating to our auction, your company will be recognized with free marketing to all of‬
‭our families, as well as members of the community that attend and/or support the‬
‭auction. We encourage our W.H.E.E families to support the businesses that contribute to‬
‭our auction as well.‬

‭W.H.E.E. Preschool is a 501©3 not for profit organization. W.H.E.E.’s tax ID is‬
‭84-0632843‬‭. Please note the value of your donation.‬

‭Giving is easy: Either give your donation directly to the W.H.E.E. Parent Volunteer or‬
‭simply mail your donation to:‬

‭W.H.E.E. Preschool‬
‭Attention: Spring Fundraiser‬
‭5400 South Yosemite‬
‭Greenwood Village, CO 80111‬

‭If you have any additional questions, please email us at‬‭wheepre@gmail.com‬‭, and will‬
‭get back to you as soon as possible. Thank you in advance for your consideration!‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭W.H.E.E. Parent Volunteers‬

‭www.wheepreschool.com‬

mailto:wheepre@gmail.com
http://www.wheepreschool.com/

